
From: richard m wickman <richardwickman@yahoo.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 11/28/2017 10:59:01 PM
Subject: Nuclear Alert System

Dear Sir:

Does South Carolina have a nuclear attack warning system that is available to all counties throughout the state?

Thanks

Richard Wickman
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